
ST. AGNES  PTO HAS SOME BIG

SHOES TO FILL
FOR THE 2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR

WHAT WILL YOU CHOOSE?

The St. Agnes PTO has a proud tradition of supporting students, staff and families throughout
the school year.  We’re looking for volunteers to fill the shoes of President or two Co-Presidents
and Vice President. In order to continue with the amazing events we organize for our students
and families, we need a few parents to step up and help serve as PTO leaders next school year.

These events happen because of our PTO leaders and parent volunteers! 
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If you have questions, please reach out to Jessica Salazar Collins at jessicamsalazarcollins@gmail.com
or Lori Engle at loricengle@gmail.com.


